
 
 

TECHNICAL BULLETIN TB-007  

 From: Tesco Products-Applications   
Date: June 10 2002 
Re: Linde Hydraulics Product Line 
 
 

This bulletin is to inform you that Linde Hydraulics has discontinued production 
of the BPV130 product line. Their replacement pumps and parts are not compatible with 
the Tesco Hydraulic Systems so unfortunately Tesco will, as of Dec 31 2002, no longer 
be able to offer support or repair for this product.  

Tesco has designed a package to enable our customers to convert their 
equipment to the Sauer-Danfoss system when major service is required. This will 
ensure that Tesco will be able to offer full hydraulic support and part replacement in the 
future. The packages are complete and can be installed by Tesco Service Personnel on 
location if required. Sauer-Danfoss, originally marketed to Tesco as Sauer-Sunstrand, 
is a superior product which Tesco has field tested on 6 Units in various locations 
Worldwide over the last 5 years with minimal maintenance or pump replacement. The 
90 Series pump is now the OEM product for all Hydraulic Topdrive systems and Rigs.  

Price and availability of update packages available upon request. 
   
 

 
If there are any questions related to this Technical Bulletin please contact  
Tesco Products-Applications 
(403)-233-0757 
Mike Crocker Applications Group 
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